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Thursday, March 20, 2008 

To Whom It May Concern: 
For the past year Paul Forrest and his team at Videocom has been servicing our 

audio systems as well as helping to maintain our security camera systems. In this time 1 
have been more than satisfied with the work that he and his team have done here. We are 
a high-end restaurant with six different dinning rooms as well as garden space that all 
require impeccable sound for our customers. 1would highly recommend Videocom for 
any sound or security system needs. If you have any questions do not hesitate to call me. 

Sincerely, 

David Hart
 
Director of Operations
 


